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   Early Release 12:30 

    February 16, 2018 

 

      Winter Break 

February 26– 

        March 6, 2018 

 
In Service/ No School 

    March 16, 2018 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  
We’ve had a busy week. Since today is an Early Release Day, we scheduled 

our Martin Luther King Jr. celebration to yesterday. We had six high school 

students along with their teacher, Ms. Donovan, join us. They trained four 

of our fifth graders to assist in leading workshops. We ended the day with a 

school-wide presentation and songs. It was a wonderful day and we are 

thankful to Monica Ostby for organizing this event. 

Thank you for your support today with our Early Release Day. It was time 

well spent for our faculty getting deeper knowledge on the NextGen Science 

Standards. 

For next week … our drama rehearsals come together for the Big Show! 

That’s right, get ready because we have Thursday’s matinee and evening 

performances on Friday and Saturday. It’s going to be a Great Show! 

 

We hope all of our families enjoy the extended weekend in honor of MLK. 

Take some time to read with your child.  

 

Mark Trifilio 

Photos of our  

MLK Celebration.  

They include photos of 

younger and older stu-

dents showing of their 

quotation necklaces, our 

5th grade and high 

school workshop pre-

senters and our  Whole 

School Assembly. 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

MLK 
          Holiday 
 
        No School 

Hamburger 
Veggie Burger 
Onion Rings 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 
Soup 
 
 

Chicken Yassa 
Sweet Potatoes 
Apple-Celery Root 
Slaw 
Dinner Roll 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 
Soup 
 

Chicken Tenders 
Peas 
Spinach Salad 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 
Soup 

Chili Con Carne 
Chili, Vegetarian 
Tortilla Chips 
Fruit/Veggie Bar 
Soup 

Lunch Menu from January 15 ñ19 

~ PTO News ~ 
 

The PTO is looking for volunteers. Each of these positions comes with guidance and support! 

 

E Author for Other Paper (This is a monthly submission to share updates events, student highlights, 

happenings at Orchard with our Community. 

E PTO CO Vice President 

E Drama Volunteer Coordinator & Bake Sale goods: http://orchard2012.ivolunteer.com/drama_2018 

 

Also: RunVermont ï Mini Milers Program ï Volunteer Leaders Needed: We are seeking volunteers 

to lead the Mini Milers Program at Orchard School. Mini-Milers is a 6-8 week program that runs in the 

spring. Practices are once a week for an hour afterschool. Last year we had 

30 participants and we would love to continue this program.  

RunVermont provides training and a manual with lessons and activities for 

Leaders as well as incentive pieces for the participants. Leaders receive 50% 

off one RunVermont race and a leader t-shirt. Please 

email orchardschoolvt@gmail.com if you would like to be a leader at Or-

chard School. 

Ongoing volunteer opportunities: http://orchard2012.ivolunteer.com/ 

 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/orchardschoolpto 

Front Row Raffle Winners 
We are in the final stretch of the play and I have the great pleasure to announce the winners of Front Row Raf-

fle.  Each family listed below have won TWO front row tickets. Congrats to the winners and a huge thank you to all 

those that participated. 

Friday Night:                                          Saturday Night: 
ĉ Cutroni                                                 Galant/Rumsey 

ĉ Gurtman                                               McCarney 

ĉ Lukas                                                    Polk 

ĉ Ken Smith                                             Prahl 

ĉ Peters-Smith                                         Wygmans 

Please RSVP for Orchard PTOôs  

6th Annual Family Math Night! 
 
Join us Friday, February 3rd from 6:00-7:30 p.m. in the 

Orchard School gym for Family Math Night! Come 

play lots of fun math related games, such as building a 

Lego marble maze, Minecraft symmetry, graphing, 

chess, estimation, and many more games that even the 

most reluctant math student will enjoy!  

Each family will go home with a free bag of dice games 

for all ages and have a chance to win a board or card 

game at our Math Night Raffle at the end of the night.   

Please RSVP with the number attending to:  

sandraflemer@gmail.com if you would like to attend.   

Please note, we will not be serving dinner so please 

plan to eat before hand. We will have a snack sale 

where small items may be purchased. 

We are looking for donations of math related games for 

the raffle at the end of the night and food items for the 

snack sale. Please sign up at http://

orchard2012.ivolunteer.com/event_035 to volunteer or 

contact Sandy Flemer at sandraflemer@gmail.com with 

any questions. 
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